
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 
25th October 2019  

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of term! 

 

Diary Dates: 

Monday 4th November: INSET – school closed to all pupils 

Tuesday 5th: Start of Term 2 

Thursday 7th: Turtle Class assembly (9.10am) 

Friday 8th: Cup Assembly 

 

Dinner Menu 

There will be a new school dinner menu starting next term; a copy of the menu will 

come home today.  

 

Whole School Photo 

If you would like to buy a copy of the whole school photo, please make sure the office 

has your order form by Thursday 7th November. Many thanks.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

I hope you all have a fantastic half-term and we look forward to seeing you for the 

start of Term 2.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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